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Weekly Notices

August 9™ - The Rev. Georgina Harris will preside over the 8am and 10 am services

August 16" - The Rev. Elizabeth Ruder-Celiz will preside over the 8am and 10 am services
|:‘> The Church Office will be closed from August 17t to August 22" <:|

Day Ploughman’s Lunch

an Last Sunday, approximately 65 parishioners
celebrated “BC Day” by holding a
‘Ploughman’s Lunch’. The theme revolved
around the song “Down at the Old Bull &
Bush”, and was inspired by John Hadrill.

A good time was had by all with music, jokes,

and even ‘Darts’. After expenses, some

$300 was raised for a Church project yet to
be decided.

: Thank you to those who worked
~ to make it a success!
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Fall Newsletter

Submissions may be left in the newsletter hanging file in the lobby or emailed
to Susan Kimm-Jones (sekj@shaw.ca) or Heather Luccock (hjluccock@shaw.ca)
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Service Notice

Remember: Wednesday morning Contemplative Services will not be held
during the month of August. Services will recommence on September 9",
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